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12th June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
On Wednesday 14th June 2023, we will be holding sports day, weather permitting. 
 
On Wednesday, your child will come to school dressed in sports clothing and must wear trainers 
(not canvas shoes or pumps) as sports day will be outside. 
 
Your child MUST wear a t-shirt in the colour of their house (no football shirts) and we advise that 
you send your children in in shorts as we are forecast another hot week. Your child must wear 
clothing suitable for sports: shorts, tracksuit bottoms, T-shirt, trainers.  
 
Please also ensure that your child is sent to school with a bottle of water, a cap and has applied 
sunscreen in the morning. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mr. Garside 
PE lead 
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